
Team gearing up to start Hwy.
89-Fanny Bridge work
Construction of the Highway 89 realignment and Fanny Bridge
rebuild in Tahoe City are expected to start this summer, with
completion slated for 2017.

Rerouting the highway and the roundabouts on either end will
be built this year.

The new roundabout at the Tahoe City Y, the rebuild of Fanny
Bridge and the creation of a complete street along what will
be old Highway 89 or  West Lake Boulevard are planned for
construction in summer 2017.

Tahoe Transportation Department is the lead agency. Designs on
the  bridge  are  under  way.  Two  gateway  monumental  design
concepts are being reviewed.
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